
IRB Announcement (110914) 

Public Holiday For Malaysia Day 2014 
 

Our counters at UTC Kuala Lumpur, Malacca, Pahang, Kedah, Johore, Sabah and Perak 
will be closed on 16 September 2014 (Tuesday) in celebration of Malaysia Day 2014. Our 
counters at UTC will resume as usual on 17 September 2014 (Wedneseday) from 8.30 
a.m - 10.00 p.m. 

 

 


